[Clubs using these templates should produce the final versions on Soroptimist or club stationery.]
Sample 1: Letter for New Prospects
April 1, 2014
Lisa Jones, President

Citizens Bank

55 Main Street

Anytown, Anystate 10555

Dear Lisa:

I am writing to invite you to learn more about Soroptimist International of [club name], which is part of a global organization of women like you. Soroptimists volunteer their talents and energy to help women and girls live their dreams every day by giving them the resources to create positive change—for themselves, their families and their communities. 

The Soroptimist mission of improving the lives of women and girls is exemplified by our major project, the Live Your Dream: Education and Training Awards for Women (formerly Women’s Opportunity Awards). Each year Soroptimist gives more than $1 million to women who need to improve their job skills through education and training. Most are single moms and many are domestic violence survivors. Soroptimists also work on other projects that reach out to women and girls, including those that prevent and end domestic violence.

Like you, I am a busy woman who understands firsthand the challenges of juggling the many demands on my time. Yet, it was an easy decision for me to join Soroptimist because of both the personal and professional opportunities offered through membership. Not only am I able to participate in programs that change lives, but I have developed lifelong friendships and an invaluable network of business contacts along the way. 

Because you exemplify the type of women who value the opportunity to lend a hand to other women in need, I would like to invite you to our next event on [date] at [time] at the [location] to learn more about Soroptimist International of [club name] and the specific projects and events in which our club is involved.
I hope you will consider this opportunity to learn more about Soroptimist. I will call you on Tuesday to touch base about the networking event. In the meantime, please visit our club website (www.siofanytown.org) or the Soroptimist International of the Americas website (www.soroptimist.org) for more information. If you would like to reach me before then, please call 609-555-1453 or email me at janesmith@hotmail.com. I look forward to speaking with you soon!

Sincerely,

Jane Smith

President

SI/[club name]

Sample 2: Follow-up letter to those who attended an event
April 1, 2014
Lisa Jones, President

Citizens Bank

55 Main Street

Anytown, Anystate 10555

Dear Lisa:

Thank you for attending the Soroptimist networking event to learn how you can help women and girls to live their dreams by joining Soroptimist International of [club name].

We hope you are excited about the prospect of becoming a Soroptimist member. As a Soroptimist, you will have the opportunity to work on local projects that address unique challenges facing women today and to participate in programs developed and sponsored by the Soroptimist organization. This includes the Live Your Dream: Education and Training Awards for Women (formerly Women’s Opportunity Awards) program, our major project targeting women who need additional training and education to improve their employment possibilities. Each year, our organization grants more than $1 million through this program to women who are trying to create a better life for themselves and their families.

We hope your interest in our mission will continue. You can be sure that membership will not only enable you to give back to your community, but will provide opportunities to grow personally, develop as a leader, create a network, and make international connections.

We will be in touch soon with information about our next meeting. In the meantime, please contact me at 609-555-1453 or janesmith@hotmail.com with any questions. Please also let me know if you know of other women who may be interested in attending our next meeting. 

I look forward to seeing you again!

Sincerely,

Jane Smith

President

SI/[club name]

Sample 3: Follow-up letter to those unable to attend an event

April 14, 2014
Lisa Jones, President

Citizens Bank

55 Main Street

Anytown, Anystate 10555

Dear Lisa:

I am sorry you were unable to attend the networking reception SI/[club name] held last night. We had a wonderful event with a great group of women. We would be delighted if you would join us for our upcoming business meeting. At that time we will discuss leadership opportunities in the club and upcoming projects, such as finding candidates for the Live Your Dream: Education and Training Awards for Women (formerly Women’s Opportunity Awards), a wonderful Soroptimist program that helps women to improve their employment prospects through additional training and education.

I have enclosed information distributed at the networking event. I think you will find that joining a Soroptimist club can be an exciting opportunity to help other women live their dreams, meet new friends and make valuable global connections. Through Soroptimist membership, the combination of diverse voices, skills, talents and dedication of the women in our community enables us to accomplish more than we could do alone.

Carol Johnson, executive director of Safe Haven Women’s Shelter, will be coordinating the upcoming meeting. She will contact you soon to let you know about the time, date and location. In the meantime, if you have any questions, please contact me at 609-555-1453 or janesmith@hotmail.com.

Sincerely,

Jane Smith

President

SI/[club name]

Enclosures:
Living Their Dreams brochure



Best for Women newsletter


Live Your Dream Awards brochure
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